Letter of Authorization

FUTABA

CORPORATION OF AMERICA

MEMO
DATE: March 16, 1999
TO: Jason Armstrong
FROM: Stave Helms
RE: Letter of Authorization
Dear Jason,

This letter is to confirm that Futaba Corporation of America gives Garwood Labs the authority to
act on our behalf regarding FCC matters that pertain to Parts 85 and 15.

Best regards,

e il

Steve Helms



